
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
HMGP – 4337 -R Wind Hardening for Fire Station No. 1 

ITB  25-017 
This addendum is issued as supplemental information to the Invitation to Bid package for 
clarification of certain matters of both a general and a technical nature. The referenced 
Invitation to Bid package is hereby amended in accordance with the following items: 

 

1. Clarification: [No Changes] 

2. Changes to Submission Requirements: [No Changes] 

3. Updates to Project Timeline: [No Changes] 

4. Responses to Questions:  

1) Q: Is there already lightning protection on the roof. 
A: There is lightning protection. But it is in disarray and will need to be completely 
replaced. 
 

2) Q: Will there be a designated lay down area? 
A: There will be limited space because of the traffic. It will probably in the back area 
of the station. This is to be determined. 
 

3) Q: The specs on the louvers don’t designate level E. 
A: It is plus and minus 130 PSF missile rated. Bill will double check. The overhead 
doors are currently three-quarter horse power. It will be upgraded to one or two 
horsepower. So, the wiring will have to be upgraded on the breakers. There is room 
on the panel. 
 

4) Q: Considering scaffolding will be required around the building, are there any 
special considerations for the egress of the fire trucks heading in and out? 
A: There are three bays and six doors. So, there will be a need to close down a bay. It 
will need to be coordinated. But, all three bays cannot go down at once. It will be 
coordinated with the fire department. 
 

 
 







 
5. Additional Resources: [No Changes] 

 

 ________________________________                 _______________________________  
 Signature        Name of Business 
 


